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I don’t see the value of returning to in-person voting. Mail in voting is safe and secure 

and convenient. In-person voting will impact people who aren’t able to get to a polling 

place because of either mobility issues or scheduling. This move to roll back to the 

good old days of having a handful of polling stations, taking off work, finding parking, 

etc, seems to have a heavier burden at a class level, which seems the intent.  


